
Recently, a student from one of CI Karen Conley’s quilting retreats, 

emailed us at Quiltworx.com to relay her experience from the retreat, 
along with her new found paper piecing success  ~ Summer 2013 

 

 

Please extend my thanks to Judy! I recently attended a quilt retreat with one of her 

instructors, Karen Conley. I have had no luck with paper piecing in the past (I 

have taken classes without success!). I was discouraged and a bit reluctant, but 

signed up anyway! What a treat to learn from such a wonderful teacher! I not only 

was able to paper piece (and not lose sleep over it!), but I have several more projects 

lined up. Karen was absolutely wonderful and I feel great to be able to add paper 

piecing to my quilting skills!  

Thank you so much!  

 


